
 

We hope you have enjoyed your winter Forest 
School activities, we have enjoyed seeing 
photos of your bird feeders, animal tracks 
and winter walks. For your final activity we 
would like you to go back to your special 

tree. 5 weeks ago we asked you to pick a 
special tree and observe it and the 
environment around it closely. You may have 

sketched it or taken a photograph. This week we would like 
you to visit your tree once again and observe closely to see 

how it has changed over time as we are now entering 
Spring. Here are photographs of the Oak tree we have been 
observing over time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
We observed differences in the branches. There are now 
clusters of brown buds waiting to grow into leaves. There is 
no longer snow on the ground and look at the lovely blue 

sky. Daffodils are growing under the tree and have buds so 
will flower soon. On our fist visit to the tree we were 
wearing thermals. This week we didn’t have a coat on! We 
are going to visit our tree again in another 5 weeks to see 
how it has changed. It would be great if you can keep 

visiting your tree too and observe how it changes 
throughout the seasons.  
 
Also attached this week is an I Spy Spring 
Hunt. As we move into Spring, which changes 
can you spot? Can you find some frog spawn 

in a pond? Can you spot some daffodils 
flowering? Keep looking on your walks over 
the next few weeks and observe the changes.   
Thank you for taking part in our activities! 


